September Menu
Sunday

4

Monday

5

25

Thursday

Friday

1
Super Donut

2
Biscuit & gravy

Salisbury steak,
creamed potatoes,
steamed broccoli, roll,
orange, milk
8
Banana bread

Chicken sandwich,
lettuce, tomato, baked
chips, vegetable blend,
apple, milk
9
Biscuit & gravy
Hamburger on bun,
lettuce, tomato, pickle,
potato salad, carrot
sticks, pineapple, milk
16
Biscuit & gravy

7
Belgian waffle

Hot dog, spinach salad,
baked beans,
strawberries, ice cream,
milk
13
Sausage biscuit

Chicken fajita with
cheese, lettuce, tomato,
buttered corn, graham
crackers, peaches, milk
14
Pancake on a stick

Steak fingers, sliced
potatoes, coleslaw, roll,
grapes, milk

Ham & cheese
sandwich, lettuce,
tomato, pickle, potato
log, pears, milk

Sliced ham, steamed
broccoli, coleslaw, roll,
chilled fruit, milk

Chicken alfredo, tossed
salad, green beans,
breadstick, apple, milk

Hamburger on bun,
lettuce, tomato, pickle,
baked beans, chips,
apricots, milk

19
Banana bread

20
Sausage biscuit

Beef taco with cheese,
pinto beans, lettuce,
tomato, graham
crackers, applesauce,
milk
21
Breakfast pizza

22
Morning sausage roll

23
Biscuit & gravy

Corn dog, tater tots,
black eye peas,
mandarin oranges, milk

Mexican chicken, corn,
tossed salad, graham
crackers, peaches, milk

Pepperoni pizza,
English peas, tossed
salad, pineapples, milk

Sloppy joe, oven fries,
spinach salad, mixed
berry cup, milk

26
Super donut

27
Sausage biscuit

28
Breakfast bites

Frito chili pie with
cheese, carrot sticks,
green beans, oranges,
milk
29
Blueberry muffin

Diced pork & vegetable
stir fry, spinach &
romaine salad,
breadstick, grapes, milk

Beef nachos, lettuce,
tomato, pinto beans,
peaches, milk

Grilled cheese
sandwich, carrot sticks,
baked beans, chips,
banana, milk

Chicken strips, potato
salad, green beans, roll,
orange, milk

Hamburger on bun,
oven fries, lettuce,
tomato, pickle, apple,
caramel dip, milk

SCHOOL

18

Wednesday

6
Sausage Biscuit

NO

11

Tuesday

12
Super bun

15
Super donut

30
Biscuit & gravy

Saturday

3

10

17

24

